
Winnebago County Property Tax Increase
News Release Date
08-18-2023

As you may already know, there was a recent mailing of property assessment notices sent by
the Northern Illinois Council of Governments. 

Northern Illinois Council of Governments has produced a 3-minute video (see link above)
explaining the property assessment process. 

 

https://www.villageofwinnebago.com/boards-commissions/page/winnebago-county-property-tax-increase

